
Appointment FAQs

Where Are We Located?
Our main campus is located at – 1259 FM 1463 Suite 400, Katy TX, 77494. We
are located next door to O'Reilly Auto Parts.

If I need to change or cancel my appointment,
what do I do?

Please call 832-695-9400 during office hours
(8:00 am-5:00 pm Mon -Fri) to change or cancel your appointment.
(8:00 am - 12:00 pm Sat)

After hours or weekends, please call 832-695-9400 and leave a non-urgent
message. If you are calling to cancel or reschedule your appointment within
24 hours, we may assess a $50 service charge for an office visit. This is not
reimbursable by your insurance company. You will be billed directly for it.



What Do I Need To Bring To My Appointment?

If you have not completed the paperwork electronically. Please arrive 30
minutes prior to your appointment to your completed forms. We will also
need any pertinent medical records, from your previous primary care and or
specialist providers, a list of medications (including name, strength, and dose),
an insurance card, and a valid form of identification (driver’s license). You
should also bring cash, check, or credit/debit card to cover any visit
copayments or outstanding balances with our office.

How Much Will An Office Visit or a Procedure
Cost?

That depends. The specific amount will depend on your insurance plan and
the type of visit. If you have health insurance, you may be subject to
deductible, co-insurance, and/or co-payment requirements set by your plan.
If you have any inquiries about our policy of collecting payment at the time of
service, please feel free to ask. Additionally, your insurance company's
customer service department can offer insights into your out-of-pocket
expenses. They have detailed information about your coverage. We are more
than willing to furnish you with procedure and diagnosis code details to
support you in this regard.

Do you take payments?

Payment of copays is expected during the time of your visit. If you are

interested in setting up a payment plan, we do accept Care Credit.

https://www.carecredit.com/?campaign=BR%25Brand%25Exact%25PROSP&sitecode=BXSBGLA602&gclid=Cj0KCQjwi7GnBhDXARIsAFLvH4nW-E3QH1DmgAiJDdQ_oahK_CjpuTUol2Oj7xBpDP7T3dGPlzrsnwIaAmZ4EALw_wcB&gclsrc=aw.ds


Where do I send my Medical Records?

When sending your medical records, please reference the appointment

location or appointment date. You can send them to

contact@primarycaretx.com or fax number 888-720-2860.

Why do I need an appointment for medication
refills?

It is essential for us to stay up to date on any changes in your condition and to
verify that all medications we are prescribing are still appropriate.

Do I Need a Referral To Schedule An
Appointment?

If you have a HMO insurance plan, Medicare/Medicare Advantage, or any
plan mandating the selection of a PCP provider, you will need to contact your
insurance provider and let them know that you would like a referral before
scheduling an appointment with us.

mailto:contact@primarycaretx.com


If I am late for my office appointment, will I need
to reschedule?

If you are going to be late for your appointment, we ask that you call the office
and let us know so we can determine if we can accommodate your late
arrival. We will do our best to still see you, but the provider's schedules are
full, as we cannot always make adjustments to accommodate a late arrival.
We also have to take into account other patients that have arrived as
scheduled. It’s not fair to ask them to wait when they have arrived on time. If
you do not call and arrive late, you may be asked to reschedule. Please call
the office at 832-695-9400.

Why do I have to arrive 15-30 minutes before
my appointment time?

It allows you time to complete the check-in process and be ready for your
visit. You will be able to fully utilize your appointment to consult with your
provider. It is entirely to your advantage to arrive early for your appointment.
It’s also a courtesy to other patients. If you arrive late and we see you, the next
patient will be inconvenienced because the provider will be running behind.
Again, if you have NOT completed your paperwork electronically or sent it in
prior to your appointment, please arrive 30 minutes early.

It’s not an emergency but I’d like an earlier
appointment, how can I move up?

Be flexible about the dates and times when you can be seen. "We want to
provide timely access for all our patients."


